
RECOMMENDATIONS TO CABINET 4 FEBRUARY 2025 FROM THE REGENERATION 
AND DEVELOPMENT PANEL MEETING ON 22 JANUARY 2025 
 
RD71: CABINET REPORT – CONSERVATION AREAS ADVISORY PANEL 
 
Click here to view the recording of this item on You Tube. 
 
The Conservation Officer presented the report which presented a proposal to disband the 
Conservation Areas Advisory Panel, set up by Cabinet in 1994, highlighting that it was no 
longer a requirement to have a Panel, the changes in rules and legislation and the 
requirements set out in the National Planning Policy Framework. 
 
The Chair thanked the Officer for the report and invited questions and comments from the 
Panel, as summarised below. 
 
The Chair and the Portfolio Holder for Planning and Licensing thanked the Members of the 
Conservation Areas Advisory Panel for their work over the years. 
 
RESOLVED: That the Regeneration and Development Panel support the recommendations 
to Cabinet, as set out below. 
 
Cabinet is recommended to accept officer recommendation and disband the Conservation 
Areas Advisory Panel. 
 

https://youtu.be/zqhyVeCOjWc?t=151

